
Joshua
Balsemer noncommedic22@gmail.com 

Dear Braun Northwest,

I am very interested in working for your company. I attempted to gain employment at your company around two years ago, but
it was determined that I did not have sufficient experience. I am pleased to say I have gained experience working on vehicles
and using power tools and electrical systems over the last two years. I hope this will help make me a better candidate for this
job. I believe my smarter, not harder, work skills and the ability to learn from others will make me an asset to this company.

I appreciate your time and consideration and look forward to speaking with you soon.

Sincerely,

Joshua Balsemer


